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INVITATION

Fifty years of Junior Recruits Reunion.
A group of like-minded men have taken up the challenge and formed a committee to ensure that a reunion is held at Leeuwin Barracks (HMAS Leeuwin) in the West, to recognise this major occasion :– 

The 50th Anniversary of the commencement of Junior Recruits Training Scheme (13th July 1960).

This invitation is extended to all JR’s of all Intakes, Divisional Staff, Academic Instructors and Office Staff. 

Since the Junior Recruit Training Scheme started, in excess of 13,000 JR’s took up the challenge and were trained via this system both at Leeuwin and Cerberus.  Many continued on and were promoted through the system to Petty Officers, Chief Petty Officers, Warrant Officers, General and Special Duties List Officers.

A memorial, as a tribute to all Junior Recruits, is scheduled to be unveiled at Leeuwin Barracks on 13th July 2010 – the exact 50th Anniversary.  This memorial project is being co-ordinated by a separate committee headed by Ken Dobbie.

We are starting this project now to give everyone plenty of time to organise and plan their holidays around this very special and once in a lifetime event.  We are all now part of a special group of men in Naval history and the committee invites you to share in this celebration.

The committee envisages this to be a three to five day event that will give everyone a good chance to catch up with “old oppos”.  Apart from a Gala celebration dinner on the 13th there will be a range of other activities to choose from.  (TBA in future newsletters)

We have a website under construction so please keep an eye out for it. The address will be:-

www.jrsreunion.org

To enable us to proceed in a professional manner, we need your support by sending us a $10 per person registration fee.  This will cover the cost of the website, postage etc.

We would appreciate the completion of the attached registration form and ask you to return it ASAP.  Obviously, the bigger the number of attendees then the bigger and better the functions will be. We hope you will be attending this very special event

Kind regards,

Trevor Cangemi, Secretary. Alan Rodgers, Treasurer. Ian Dunn.

REGISTRATION FORM

Please register my intention to attend the All Jr’s 50th reunion in Fremantle on 13/07/2010

Name:……………………………………………Ph:….………….….… Mob:..…..………………

Address:……………………………………………………..Email…………………………………

Division &Year of JR Intake:…………………..…………..Official Number:……………………..

Wife or Partners name:………………………………………………………………………………

Total No. of attendees in your group:……………………….Amount: $………………..($10/head)

Acknowledgment required by: 

Phone/email/mail/or not required:…………………………………………

Please add any notes here:

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

I would also like to make a Donation to the Junior Recruit Memorial to be placed at Leeuwin.

Please find enclosed the sum of $…………………donation for the erection of this monument.

All donations will be forwarded to Ken Dobbie.

Banking details:-  

Account Name:-  JUNIOR RECRUITS 50TH REUNION    (cheques are to be made out to this name)

Address for cheques:-  The Treasurer, Unit 95, 41 Geographe Way, THORNLIE. WA 6108 

Electronic banking details  - Westpac BSB Number:-  036067.   Account Number:-  346078

If you electronically transfer money please ensure your official number is included in the details as this will allow us to identify you and ease our banking reconciliation.
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All correspondence:    29 Dirkhartog Road Bull Creek WA 6149


